
Audubon International’s BioBlitz 

What is BioBlitz? 

BioBlitz is a free species-counting competition designed to showcase the environmental value 

of the natural habitats found on your golf course. Participants gather at your course to identify 

plant and animal species located on your property.  

Who can participate in BioBlitz? 

The program is open to any golf course worldwide. 

When is BioBlitz, and how do we sign up? 

The dates for BioBlitz 202 run from May 15th though June 15th. Please contact Kelsey King, 
Environmental Program Manager, at kelsey@auduboninternational.org to sign up to receive 
notifications and instructions on how to register.

What resources do we receive for signing up for BioBlitz? 
You’ll receive a toolkit that will assist you with the logistics of setting up your BioBlitz and 

engaging the community around your course. The BioBlitz toolkit includes promotional 

materials, event instructions, and resources for your participants.  

Who should we invite to our BioBlitz event? 

Participants vary by course, but typically include golfers and their families, youth groups, 

community members, and local environmental experts. Partnerships and sponsorships in your 

community can also help promote your BioBlitz event.   

To learn more about Audubon International’s BioBlitz, please visit https://
auduboninternational.org/bioblitz/.
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